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Letters to the Editor

Collections Available

The family of the late James Clay
Thompson announces the availability
of his library collection which in-
cludes books, articles and govern-
ment documents. The books span a
range of titles that include military
memoirs, military history, futurist
theories, American history, scientific
thought, and standard political sci-
ence textbooks. The documents in-

clude an assortment of Vietnam con-
gressional reports, congressional sub-
committee reports on military mat-
ters, as well as special reports avail-
able only through his contacts within
the military complex.

Any institution or individual inter-
ested in receiving a complete list of
titles should contact Ms. Patricia
Gray at 1123 Yellowbell Place,
Greensboro, NC 27410, or by phone
(919) 855-8805.

A collection of The American
Political Science Review is now avail-
able. The collection dates from 1958
and is missing three issues. The
owner may be willing to donate it to
a school which might need it.

For more information, contact:
Walfred Peterson, Department of
Political Science, Washington State
University, Pullman, WA 99164-
4880.

Moving? Don't Forget to Notify APSA

To ensure that all your subscriptions, membership information, and mailings
reach you, return this form to APSA at least one month before you move.

Name:

Primary
Address:

Date new address effective:

Membership Number:

Secondary
Address (optional):

• Please send all APSA correspondence to my primary address.

Please send the following checked correspondence to my secondary address, all other
correspondence should be sent to my primary address.

• Directory • Journals

• Renewals/General Information

• Meeting Information

• Personnel Service Newsletter

Please return to: Membership Office
American Political Science Association
1527 New Hampshire Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20036
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